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Background

MEMORANDUM

Mayor and City Council

Richard Meyers, City Manager

HOMELESSNESS DISCUSSION AND DECISION ON HOW TO
MOVE FORWARD

April 6, 2022

We held the Town Hall on Tuesday evening with an amazing number of community members
participating.

I have provided a copy of the summary report that only includes the responses that were
collected by the online polling. We have a 4 inch thick stack of cards that contain written
responses that staff will be entering into the polling tool. We will try to have updated reports
that contain the written comments and reported table talk.

Recommendation

That the City Council discuss the input they received and consider steps to move forward on
homelessness in Cottage Grove.
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